
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

WHAT A water shutdown is scheduled for Wednesday, May 29th, 2024. 

WHEN 
The shutdown is anticipated to commence on Wednesday, May 
29th, 2024 with completion within the same workday. Interruption 
of water service will be 8:00 AM to 5:00 PM. 

WHERE Vista De Oro Estates (off of Montana Way). 

WHAT TO 
EXPECT 

Temporary interruption to water service. The contractor will make 
every effort to complete the work as efficiently as possible to limit 
the duration of service interruption. 

CONTACTS 
If you have any questions or concerns about the construction 
activities for this project, please call the Golden State Water 
Company Customer Service Center at (800) 999-4033. 

Golden State Water Company thanks you for your patience while we 
work to improve your water system.  

 
Ongoing investments in the treatment and delivery of 
water create sustainable, long-term value for 
customers in this water system. 
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